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March 7 2021 

The monthly executive board meeting of local 45 was held via zoom on the above date. All officers and 

board members were present except for John Gachenbach. 

John Kurdilla was accepted into membership upon motion of Danner and Krasley. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved upon motion of Krasley and Reisteter. 

Bills in the amount of $1,876.12 were ordered paid upon motion of Krasley and Williams 

The treasurer's report was approved upon motion of Williams and Krasley 

The business agent reported on his monthly activities which included completing the Allentown summer 

schedule talks with Rick Daugherty and Jodie Evans and delivering the contract for the city of Allentown 

to the Recreation Department. Accepted upon motion of Williams and Heiney. 

To date two scholarship applications have been received.  Johanna Reisteter had a question concerning 

if students from the executive education school were eligible for the scholarship , the answer is yes. 

Cascioli and Heiney reported on the meeting with the Allentown recreation officials and stated that the 

city contract was delivered. President Yale reminded all that each group has to send their  copies of their 

insurance to the city. 

A discussion of providing band concerts in Bethlehem this summer was held.  The concerts would not be 

funded by the city.  Cascioli will talk to Jodie Evans regarding funding for 2022 before the union will 

make a decision on allowing bands to perform this year. 

President Yale mentioned that MPTF funding may still be available for streaming concerts.  Cascioli 

announced we have 8 streaming concerts pending for March and April of 2021. 

A decision on when to resume meetings at the DAR House was tabled until the April meeting. 

President Yale mentioned that the NEP contract is expiring this year and we will ask National to provide 

a negotiator. 

The resignation of Larry Kichline was accepted upon motion of Heiney and Krasley. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:24 A:M upon motion of Krasley and Middlecamp 

     Respectfully Submitted, 

     Matthew Cascioli 

 


